CITY OF NANAIMO

THE HARBOUR/.:!CITY:

STATEMENT

Distributed May 25, 2018

Ms. Samra No Longer Employed at the City of Nanaimo

Message from Mayor & Council for the City of Nanaimo:

This message is to inform citizens that Ms. Samra is no longer employed as the Chief Administrative Officer for the
City of Nanaimo.

The City will not be making any further statements on this matter.

Contact:
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View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2xdCjOH
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